
“Science with the Ata-
cama Large Millimetre
Array” was the title of an
international conference
held at the Carnegie In-
stitution in Washington,
DC, in early October. In
order to increase public
attention on the ALMA
project, NRAO had or-
ganised  a  press  brief-
ing on October 7, en-
abling journalists to
meet with scientists and
key representatives of
the ALMA partnership.
The press briefing  fol-
lowed a reception in
the US Congress. In
addition, ESO, PPARC
and NRAO mounted
small exhibitions at the
Carnegie Institution it-
self.
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